
From: schwartz leslie
To: Karen Edwards; Audrey Cline
Subject: Please forward to ZBA members
Date: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 12:00:25 PM

To the members of the ZBA,

I write in support of the Application for Administrative Appeal RE: the proposed conditional use of the property at
18 Main Street, appearing on your agenda of April 9, 2019.

I respectfully request that the members of the ZBA thoughtfully consider the potentially more impactful, yet less
desirable, permitted uses that the applicant may be free to pursue should the application /  conditional use be denied.

Thank you,
Leslie Schwartz
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